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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County deputies responded shortly after 5 p.m.
Saturday, Dec. 25, 2021, to a crash involving a dirt bike near 1514 Macoma Drive in the Mount
Pleasant area. The male operator had crashed into a culvert and was seriously injured. He was
transported to a hospital, where he died.

CCSO’s Traffic Bureau is investigating.


